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There should be NO Mandatory "COVID-19" MRNA shot OR "vaccination" of ANY kind. 
EVER. 
Study after study have shown how much harm these are doing. Mainstream is, for the most 
part, not covering that, though there seems to finally be some real information trickling in.
These are STILL experiential only, and should NEVER have been presented for public use 
with unnecessary fear mongering to promote it ~ with no-one being held accountable/liable.


